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	Welcome back to school after our frigid week off!  Although not “in school,” staff has been communicating and planning for the month of February.  Here are some dates and information you need to be aware of:
· Report Cards and NWEA Reports for you child are scheduled to come home this Friday, February 8th.

· Homecoming Spirit Week Dress Up Days are this week, February 4th through February 8th.  The schedule is as follows:

Monday, 2/4/19 – College/Sports Day
Tuesday, 2/5/19 – Dress For Success Day
Wednesday, 2/6/19 – Pajama Day
Thursday, 2/7/19 – Bright Color Day
Friday, 2/8/19 – Ranger Blue & White Day

· The Project Showcase scheduled for 2/14/19 from 4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. has been postponed.  You will be notified as soon as it is rescheduled.

· Students will be taking the M-Step Field Writing Test this week on their computers.  We are tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, 2/5/19.

· Students will be taking the Lesson 6 Quiz on Tuesday, 2/5/19.  We will be reviewing in class today.

· The next Spelling Test is scheduled for this Friday, 2/8/19.  The words for this test were sent home on 1/18/19.  Another copy will be made available for your child at school today for your convenience.

· Students will still be working on finishing their Cassopolis Brochures this week and give an oral presentation to various peers and staff.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

